Present were Thomas Mansfield, Merrill Todd & Roy Lowell & Betty Hooper.

George Hawkins submitted a Current Use application

Ray Wheeler came into report someone has been cutting trees on his property making a trail for trail-bikes. He came in to ask for help in handling this situation.

Inventories were accepted.

E. J. Papp came in to question the assessment of his property on New Boston road. He was given a Current Use application.

Howard Towne reported that the wall in the upper Town Hall is separating and needs repairs,

George Houghton, Town Dump custodian, reported someone with a Massachusetts license plate left garbage in front of the dump area. The Selectmen will ask Police Chief Ballou to trace the number and a fine will be enforced.

Building permits were issued to Michael Trimbur and Harvey Barney for garages.

Walter Leach, Jr. returned for the Selectmen's decision regarding selling gravel from the Town Dump area. The Selectmen decided against selling gravel.

William Sears brought in two driveway applications for the Donald Kaufman subdivision. The Selectmen will check for approval.